Wound Care

Dear Professors and students,

According to Taiwan's law and regulations, nurses in school's health center cannot implement wound dressing change without a doctor's advice. Once you get an injury in the school, nurses could give a preliminary wound care at the first moment. Afterward, you should go to a hospital to evaluate the wound condition and ask doctors to write a referral sheet containing wound dressing orders. We must follow the doctor's orders to implement the routine wound dressing. If you have no doctor's orders, we cannot assist you in the wound dressing.

An apology for any inconvenience caused to you.

Division of Health Services, Office of Student Affairs